
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 20, 2011 
 
Stephen J. Bradstreet, P.E. 
Oak Engineers 
400 Commercial Street, Suite 404 
Portland, Maine 04101 
 
RE:  Inn by the Sea “600 Cottage” Site Plan Approval Reconsideration 
 
Dear Mr. Bradstreet: 
 
At the December 9, 2011 special meeting, the Planning Board did not entertain a 
motion to reconsider the Site Plan approval granted on November 18, 2011 for 
the “600 Cottage” building.  
 
Please contact the Town Planner at 799-0115 if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Carol Ann Jordan 
Acting Planning Board Chair 
 
cc: Michael McGovern 
 Bruce Smith 


